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Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, the Academy Year 5 and Year 6 Open Evening is taking place on
Thursday 29th September. Due to this students will be leaving the academy at 2pm in order for
the school to be prepared for the evening.

If you have a child who is currently in Year 5 and Year 6 we would welcome you to attend the
Open Evening at 5:30pm.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely,
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Sarah Holmes-Carne

Principal | Archbishop Sentamu Academy

Archbishop Sentamu Academy
1 Bilton Grove, Hull HU9 5YB

Tel: 01482781912

Email: hello@asahsltacademy
Website: asa.hslt.academy
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